
From: Fields, Michael A. <Michael.Fields@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 11:47 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel to Alabama 
 

 
Good Afternoon Mr. Berlin 
 
  I wanted to inform you that 19 Chicago Police members from the Training and Support Group, 
Research and Development, Office of Legal Affairs, SWAT, Alternate Response Section, Bike 
Unit and Unit 017 concluded their travel on 08 June 2023. We were all sent to Anniston, 
Alabama from 04 June to 08 June in our official capacities for training conducted and paid for by 
the Center for Domestic Preparedness.  No member received any honoraria pertaining to the 
training. 
 
If there is any further information required please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sergeant Michael Fields 
Chicago Police Department  
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